

Invitation to the presentation of Nordnet's Year-end report 2023

Nordnet invites you to a presentation of the company's Year-end report 2023 interim on Tuesday, January 30 at 10:00 a.m. CET. The report will be published the same day at 08:00 CET.

CEO Lars-Åke Norling and CFO Lennart Krän will present the results. After the presentation, there will be an opportunity to ask questions to Lars-Åke Norling and Lennart Krän. Both the presentation and the Q&A session will be held in English.

The presentation is digital and will be broadcast via Zoom. You must register to participate. Please join the presentation a few minutes in advance.

Link to register for the presentation:

https://nordnet.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN wms5H3vfS26gs IpOzKiQA#/registration

For more information, please contact:

Johan Tidestad, Chief Communications Officer, +46 708 875 775, johan.tidestad@nordnet.se Marcus Lindberg, Head of Investor Relations, +46 764-923 128, marcus.lindberg@nordnet.se